
Friday 24th May 2024 

Absence Reporting Please report your child’s absence to the school office via telephone or via text message to 07891 274 260 

SCHOOL DAY REMINDER 

Please can we remind families and pupils that the normal school day begins at 8.55am and the gates will open 

automatically at 8.45am (no need to press the buzzer). If the gates do open for children in boosters, visitors or staff 

before this time please remain at the gates and do not enter the playground. Many thanks 

SUMMER 1 & 2 DIARY DATES 

 

Please find below a list of events that will be 
taking place during this  term. 

 

24.05.2024—May Half Term 

03.06.2024—School Opens 

06.06.2024—Y4 Murton Park 

11.06.2024—Reception—Hesketh  Farm Park 

17.06.2024—Festival Vibes Lunch Menu 

20.06.2024—Sports Day 

20.06.2024—Sports Day Lunch Menu 

28.06.2024—FOPS Summer Fayre 

08.07.2024—Y3 Drumming Performance 2.30pm 

08.07.2024—Y2 Explorer Day 

22.07.2024—Training Day 

23.07.2024—Training Day 

23.07.2024—School Closed for Summer 

MOMENTS MATTER, ATTENDANCE 

COUNTS! 

We have so much fun learning at 

Park Spring everyday, that if your 

child is absent for just 1 day, they 

miss so much and they can never get that time back! There 

are 175 days when school is closed so children can take 

holidays, celebrate special occasions and take routine 

appointments. If your child is absent for just 19 days in 1 

school year, your child will miss 4 weeks of school which 

equates 130 hours of fun learning and being inspired!  

CROCS CAMPAIGN 
 

Year 6 pupil, Layla, asked Mrs. Horan if the children could 

wear crocs to school in the summer 2 term. Mrs. Horan 

asked Layla to write a proposal with the reasons crocs would 

be a good shoe choice for the children. Layla presented her 

proposal to Mrs. Horan and decided that Layla had given 

some very good valid reasons and presented her case well. 

They decided on the ‘rules’ of the crocs and so from 3rd June 

to 19th July 2024, All Park Spring children will be able to 

wear plain black crocs to school in ‘Safe’ mode!! Please see 

the poster for further rules that ALL children must adhere 

too. Well done Layla! 



SCHOOL MEALS 

 

The new school lunch system 

is working really well.  

From Monday 3rd June, if you do not  made a choice for your 

child on School Grid by 8.55am, your child will only be able to 

have a Yellow option for lunch that day which is usually a 

sandwich. 

Y2 EXPLORER DAY 

 

Year 2 are having an Explorer Day on Monday 

the 8th July. In school - come dressed as an 

explorer. More details to follow soon.  

YEAR 6 HIGH SCHOOL TRANSITION 

 

Year 6 High school transition days are listed 

below and also attached to the newsletter 

email. 

 

Crawshaw Academy – Thursday 27th June 
https://www.crawshawacademy.org.uk/for-
parentscarers/year-6-transition/ 

 

Pudsey Grammer – Monday 27th June https://
www.pudseygrammar.co.uk/year-7-11/year-6-
transition/transition-timeline/ 

 

Farnley Academy – Thursday 4th July https://
www.farnley.leeds.sch.uk/parents/transition-
information/ 

 

Leeds West Academy – Thursday 4th July 

https://www.leedswestacademy.org.uk/

Transition/ 

 

BE SUMMER READY! 

 

As summer approaches it is important 

to remember these tips to keeping you 

and the children in your setting safe in 

the heat: 

Keep out of the sun at the hottest times of the day, between 

11am and 3pm 

Do physical activity at times when it is cooler, such as the 

morning or evening. 

Keep indoor spaces cool by closing windows and curtains in 

rooms that face the sun. 

When outside make sure you cover up with a hat and 

sunglasses, seek shade and apply sunscreen. 

Drink plenty of fluids. 

Know the symptoms of heat exhaustion and heatstroke and 

what to do if you or someone else has them. 

NURSERY 

 

As usual we have been very busy in nursery this week We 

have been looking at traditional tales and this week it was 

Goldilocks so some children had a go at making porridge 

yum yum ! 

We had our weekly Dough Disco but this week Mrs Martin 

was very impressed because 7 children could now do The 

Challenge - to make a cube out of dough !!!! 

Well done to everyone you all tried really hard. 

Enjoy the half term and we look forward to Creative Ark and 

her animals on the first Wednesday back. 

MAY HALF TERM 

 

We hope you all have a lovely half term 

and we are already looking forward to 

seeing you all back in school on 

Monday 3rd June for a fun filled 

summer term! 
















